
Car Park Season Tickets 2017-18   £25 
Terms & Conditions  
 

Valid at Sherwood Forest Visitor Centre from 1st April 2017 to 
31st March 2018 on all dates when the car park fee applies. 
 

The number of uses within the valid period is unlimited.   
 

Valid for a maximum of TWO cars  

Car registration numbers will be printed on the card at the 

time of purchase and cards are not transferable. 
 

 

Evidence that ‘fair use’ is not being followed may result in 

season tickets being invalidated, without refund.  
 

Does not guarantee a parking space. Parking spaces are 

limited and subject to availability.  
 

Sorry - no refunds can be issued once the pass is sold. 
 

Valid only at official Nottinghamshire County Council car 

parks at Sherwood Forest Visitor Centre. 
 

Lost cards: Telephone our Admin Office (01623 821321 

Mon - Fri) to arrange a replacement. There is a £5 charge. 

This year, the season ticket CAN be used when a special 
event charge applies, and this includes the Robin Hood  
Festival at Sherwood Forest Visitor Centre.  


